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1850 ST. LUKE STREET 
MONTREAL

January 12th, 1938

Dr. L. W. Douglas,
McGill University,
Montreal - Que.

Dear Dr. Douglas:

Mr. Stevenson has requested me 

to acknowledge the receipt of your letter, to 

him, of 10th January.

Mr. Stevenson hones that you will

be able to pay us a visit some time during 

the week, and I am to add that it will not 

be necessary to bother to telephone as a very 

warm welcome will be awaiting you at any time.

Yours very truly

G. H. Davies,
Secretary-Treasurerghd/eem


